
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Winchester Water Sewer Commission 
Notification of Decision 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Winchester Water Sewer Commission, at a Special Meeting on 
March 29, 2022, approved an increase to sewer rates, fees and charges as per presented at the 
Public Hearing of March 24, 2022. 
   
    For additional information on this approval, please contact the Department of Public Works at 
189 Rowley Street Winsted, Connecticut. 

 
Dated at Winchester, Connecticut this 31st day of March, 2022. 
John Massicotte, Chairman 

 

Notice to the Republican American: Please publish on: April 1, 2022.  Direct any 
questions to Department of Public Works @ (860) 379-4070. Direct billing to:  
Finance Department, Town of Winchester, 338 Main St., Winsted, CT 06098. 


